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From: Robert Wheildon _>

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 11:23 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment OEB #EB-2020-0246

I have the following questions;

1. When the change from Seasonal Residential to the new classification occurs will our billing
go to monthly versus the current quarterly billing ( 3 months)?

2. Will the option to go to equal budget billing be available to me, after the change to the new
classification?

3.With the change in classification, will my new charges for the distribution component now
be equitable to my neighbors who are currently permanent residents, with similar consumption
usage?

Thank you.

Bob Wheildon





